
Southside Water Inc. 
16115 Heaslip Lane 
Clayton, NY 13624 

 
 
 

November 4, 2009 
 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
New York State Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 
Re: Southside Water Inc. 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
  The enclosed amendments, submitted by Water Rates Staff, on behalf of 
Southside Water Inc., is transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the 
requirements of the Public Service Commission of the State of New York. 
 
    P.S.C. No. 1 – Water 
 
    Leaf No. 10, Revision 1 
    Leaf No. 12, Revision 1 
 
    Effective Date: May 1, 2010 
 
  The company is also requesting waiver of the requirement of newspaper 
publication of the proposed changes since it will notify its customers of the proposed changes 
individually by mail. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
      Southside Water Inc. 
 
 
      James V. Lettiere, Jr. 
      Director-Operator 
 
Enc. 
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